

Foundations Early Childhood Education Center

941-681-31639

August



Happy First Day of School.

Starting in a new school can be scary and difficult for some. Meeting new friends, first time away from mom and dad, big place. Here are some ways to help make this transition easier on your child:

- 1- Let your child know what their teachers name will be
- 2- Talk to them about the schedule and what the day will look like
- 3-Ask them how they feel about coming to school. And talk about the day when you pick up
- 4- Reassure your child that if something is wrong at the school the teachers are here to keep them safe and help.

Has your teacher told you the best way to get in touch with them and us?

Join our Facebook for parents page. This is a closed group to parents and families only- **Foundations Preschool for Parents**

Join your class Facebook Page (see the teacher for this info)

Amy@Englewoodmethodist.com

Lauren@Englewoodmethodist.com

941-681-3169 Fax- 941-475-7072

PLEASE READ THE HANDBOOK (FB or Website)



Please be here everyday on time. Our drop off policy: Everyone must be here no later than 8:30 each day. If you have a doctors note then you can arrive no later than 11:00. Please always call the school if you will be late or out for the day. Please be sure your child is here no longer than 9.5 hours a day, anything longer can be really hard on your child.



Supplies needed year—round

Tissues

Lysol wipes

Paper towels

Spirit Week- 22-26- September

22 nd-Flamingo Day

23rd - Crazy Hair

24th-Sports Day

25th- Hat Day

26th- Disney Day

Our school rules that we kindly ask that you follow. These are to keep everyone safe!

- Never leave your car running or a child left inside
 - Only exit out the front door
 - Always clock your child in and out
- Please hang up the phone before coming in the building
 - Drive SLOW. And follow traffic pattern
 - Never share your door code



Ms. Lauren

Ms. Amy

Administrative Asst.

Director